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Meeting Wotice

Next meeting is at Woodhaven Community Club, 7.30 PM
Meeting date: JUNE 30, 1998

Next month: JULY 27, 1998

President’'s Note

Tiny Robins passed away in early May, and the memorial service was May 11th. The
turnout was good sized with many of his friends and acquaintances at the service.
Going to Tiny's shop was as much a social activity as a shopping trip. After he closed
the shop he kept the coffee pot on at home, and was always a good host to people
dropping by. | shall miss going there for coffee and a visit.

Tiny will be missed and remembered by many ( Amen, Jim -Ed).

Tiny's daughter Della has donated some of Tiny's books to our club library. These are:
The Pictonal History of Motorcycling (Tony Middlehurst), A Treasury of Motorcycles of
the World (Clymer), Everyone's Book of Motor Cycling (Don Morely). There is also a
collection of motorcycle cards.

| thank Della for this gift to our library.

Jim H.

Editoxrs Note

Well, | got quite a wake up call a few weeks ago, when | started getting strange pains in
my chest. To make a long story short, | ended up in the Grace Hospital, and had a stent
(screen type sleeve) put in my heart, because one artery was 90% plugged.
Fortunately, no heart damage seems to have occurred. Seems that | was running a
triple on two cylinders. All seems well now and | am looking forward to the end of the
school year and getting out on the Squariel.

I have to say that the staff at the Grace, especially Intensive Care Unit, are the
GREATEST!

| took the Sg4 to the Tin Lizzie event (on Jim's trailer) and even rode it around a bit - it
needs new plugs. Like me, it was not running on all cylinders.

We may want to team up with them for a show next year

See you at the next meeting

Ed




Recent Events

On the Victoria Day weekend, we have Richard Gibbings, Siggi Klann, Mike
Baraschuk and myself (Jim Harrison) displaying bikes at the MCAAC (Antique
car club) show and swap meet at the new EX grounds.

On the following weekend was the Tin Lizzie museum motorcycle day on their
grounds at St. Francois Xavier. We had Ed Pauch, Ed Wiebe, Bill Watt, Ross
Metcalf, Mark Perry, Parker Fillmore, Siggi Klann, Richard Gibbings, and myself
display bikes. There was also a display of CVMG bikes and many others. Many
cyclists came and went all day on current machines. The event was a very
pleasant day! Congratulations to the Tin Lizzie folks for putting on a good event.

Atta boy, Dave!

Both events were quite enjoyable with good weather. Hopefully this type of

activity will continue to develop.
Don't forget - this month is the Ride For Sight event at Winnipeg Beach on June

27th. I will not be able to get to this as | will be working. Hopefully some other
members will be able to get there and hand out some of our posters for our July

11th event.

Corn Roast Date - John and Pat are hosting this always fun event on Saturday,
September 12th.

Our next meeting is the last one before our show and shine on July 11th at the

Woodhaven Community Club. }lﬂw %

Special NOTICE#A#1

We have some 20th Anniversary posters left- these look great on the garage wall, framed
in the rec. room, or even for gasket material (just kidding) - If you want one or more,
contact Ed Pauch at 832-0255 or the next meeting.

VMIAAC Report
I did not make it to the last meeting, and haye nat rcc?ich{ the minutes of it. T will try to
find out what happened for the next meegim;

AMERICAN = BRITISH * IMPORTS

rUNDER Ry
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#6-1865 Sargent Ave. TED HECTOR & BILL FRASER
Winnipeg, MB R3H 0E4 (204) 783-8854



Minutes of A.M.C.M. meeting of May 2£,1998

Fifteen members and four bikes turned out for the
night. Jim opened the meeting with a word from John and iip

giving us the date for the Corn Roast to be on Sept. 12;/3/@€J?

R
rd

Ziggy and the Financial report was 3785.37.

The library will recieve some books from Tiny®"s
daughter as a donation, as soon as Jim is finished with them.

Ed reported from the Manitoba Marathon on Father's
Day are requesting course marshals, contact them if you are
interested. The Auto HAZ-MAT course is in progress and we
will be called when our turn comes up.

If you have any Show and Shine posters please putthem
up. Exposure is good.

There were many positive comments about the success
of the Tin Lizzie Day on Sunday. There was confusion about
Judging, though, and judging fees, but we will all know
better next year.

After members broused through the Library Box for
suitable withdrawelS..... all left for home or coffee shop.

Respectfully submitted by
Mike the Bike.

TEEN T1D8ia ivm e« by Bookworm

-

I got out my trusty Ampmeter and did some comparisons

just for my own satisfaction,

12V rectangular sealed beam 4000 series....2.35amps
Bosch halogen 75w/ 70W. ... .. L . 0amps
Cibie tungsten L45w/LOw...... 3.9/3.4amps
Brake 1light #1156, 32 candlepower..2.0amps

6V Tungsten 45/40wW.......co'uurunn... 7.0/5.6amps

As you can see, the 6v headlight sure needs more amps.
Connector quality is critical so as not to have excessive
resistance. High resistance produces a hot contact that some—
times burns up the terminal ends beyond repair. A Voltmeter can
be used for a Voltage Drop Test to confirm a good contact in all
circuits. In closing, it's obvious &V systems had larger wires
to flow more amps; and circuit integrity was very critical to
bright lights, or easy starting.




CLASSIC MOTORCYCLE
SHOW & SHINE |
& SWAP MEET

THE SHRW&LS FOR™ MACHINES MFG.

& i3

FOR 197 87f m&L!E R

SAT. JULY11, 1998
AT THE WOODHAVEN C.C.
200 GLENDALE, ST.JAS. AREA
OF @N,M@EG BY STURGEON
“\

\““““SHOW—11 AM—4PM
SWAP MEET: SETUP 8 AM

OPEN S AM— 4 PM

THE ANTIQUE MOTORCYCLE CLUB
OF MANITOBA

P.O. BOX 1074, WINNIPEG, MANITOBA
R3C 2X4
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